
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  Number 404 – 1st July 2022 
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
We have had a very busy few week here at school. The children have been on lots of trips and we 
have had many exciting events take place. 
 
The Reception and Year 1 children had a wonderful visit to Paradise Wildlife Park. The children 
encountered many exotic animals and even met some dinosaurs. We had beautiful weather on 
the day and a great day was had by all. The children’s behaviour was impeccable and they made 
us all proud. 
 
Year 2 and Year 3 children had a very exciting trip to Legoland. It was very busy there on the day 
but the children had lots of fun and enjoyed the day enormously. The children behaved beautifully 
and were a credit to the school. 
 
Today the Year 4 class went to Kidzania, where they explored the world of work in a fun way. The 
children tried their hand a lots of different roles and had a fantastic time. 
 
Our Year 5 children represented the school in a football tournament at Bishop Douglass School 
last week. They played very well and showed great sportsmanship as they cheered and supported 
each other.  
 
On Tuesday, some of our Year 1 and Year 2 children travelled to St Bernadette’s School where 
they participated in a mini Olympics against other schools in our Trust. 
 
Fr Albert celebrated a whole school mass with us on Wednesday for the Feast Day of St Peter 
and St Paul.  
 
On Thursday we had some fantastic performances from all classes as Mr Turner presented his 
end of year musical shows. All children from Nursery up to Year 5 showed off their fantastic 
musical talents. It was lovely to see so many parents join us for this wonderful event 
 
This evening our Year 6 children will celebrate the end of their time with us. They will have their 
Prom. I know that they are all very excited and really looking forward to this. I’m sure that they will 
have a wonderful evening. A special thanks to the Friends and to the Year 6 team for organising 
this special event.  
 
We will also be very busy in the next few weeks. Next Monday, Nursery children will go to London 
Zoo. I know that they are really looking forward to this and they have been learning lots about 
animals in preparation for this trip. 
 
 

 
 

Should you have any queries please contact us on: admin@clitherow.brent.sch.uk 
iheath@clitherow.brent.sch.uk or bnolan@clitherow.brent.sch.uk 
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On Friday 8th July we will have our Summer Fair. Lots of exciting events have been organised for 
this so please come along after school to support this. We would not have been able to offer such 
a wide variety of trips this year without the help of the Friends who contributed towards the cost of 
coaches for the various trips. Many volunteers will be needed to set up and run the various stalls 
on the day. If you can help in any way, please let the school office know and your names will be 
passed on to the Friends. 
 
On Wednesday 13th July our Year 5 children will represent the school at Brent Makes Music at the 
OVO Arena Wembley. If the performance we saw at the concerts is any indication then we are in 
for a real treat. The children will need to be collected from the event at 9:00pm. 
 
Your child will have received their end of year report today. If you have any concerns and wish to 
discuss this report with the class teacher then please complete the slip enclosed with the report to 
do so. 
 
Please check on the Jotter to ensure that you are fully aware of what is taking place over the next 
few weeks. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Heath 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 

Footwear   
Please ensure that your child has 
the correct footwear for school. 
Open toe sandals are not allowed 
as they pose a trip hazard. 
 
 

SPORTS DAY 
On Tuesday 5th July we will have our 
Sport’s Day. The children in Year 3, 
Year 4 Year 5 and Year 6 will have 
their events at 9:30 am and the 
children in Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 will have their events at 
1:30pm. Let us hope that the weather 
will be kind to us on the day.  
 



FORTHCOMING DATES 
3 July Choir singing at Mass  

4 July Y6 trip to the park 

 
Y4 own clothes & bring a gift for the 
tombola 

5 July 
Sports Day 
KS2 9.30am 
KS1 & Rec 1.30pm 

8 July Summer Fayre 

11 July Open Evening 

14 July  
Y6 Leavers’ Assembly & Liturgy 
(PARENTS INVITED) 

15 July 

Last day of term finish at 1.30pm 
NO KIDZONE 
Children can wear their own 
clothes 

Please check out the calendar on the 
jotter for dates and times of events. 

 

ATTENDANCE WEEK COMMENCING 
27th June to 1st July 2022 

Year 5 98.5 % 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 
 
 

4 See next newsletter 

 

3 Antonia, All of Year 3 

 

 
 

6 Hanna, Demi 

 
 

 
 

5 Xavier, All of Year 5 

 

Children who have been awarded 

certificates w/e 1st July 2022 

Week commencing 18/03/16  
 

2 Kaleb, Nadia 

 

1 Marysia, Ryan 

  
  

 
A new bin has been placed 
by the shelter. Please help 
to keep our school tidy by 
placing any rubbish in this 

bin. 

Jewellery 
Please note that jewellery is not permitted apart 
from stud earrings and a watch. Please, no 
Smart watches. Jewellery can be very 
dangerous and pose a safety hazard if worn 
during PE lessons. Many children continue to 
wear necklaces even after having been asked 
several times not to; they will now be asked to 
remove them in school and place them in an 
envelope to take home.  
 
 
 Important 
It has been brought to our attention that some 
parents/carers are approaching children after school 
with regards to events that have taken place in 
school. These actions are unacceptable and very 
intimidating for the child and as such are deemed 
safeguarding concerns and will be reported to the 
local safeguarding team or the police. 
I would advise that if you have any issues, please 
contact the school so that we can help with 
resolving the matter.  

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
  


